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Subject:  Support for the Comprehensive Land Use Plan

From: Michael Barrow  
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 5:25 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for the Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

Hello, 

I am a former graduate student at the University of Michigan, now living at 334 Larkspur St and working in 
Scio Township. 

It has been very exciting to see the planning commission's vision for our city. Recently, I have spoken with 
several long-time residents who are concerned about the erosion of the city's character. While these 
concerns have merit, there is no winding back the clock. 

Please continue this thoughtful process to reconsider our restrictive zoning laws and encourage 
densification. Pausing the plan would be a lost opportunity. Every necessary change has its opposition. 

Thank you, 
Michael 


